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New MIRC Comment 
1 message 

 Wed, Oct 9, 2013 at 2:14 PM 
Reply-To: 
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov 

First Name - Susan

Last Name - Anders 

Organization Name - Ascension Catholic Church 

Comment - It is disgraceful that the State of VA ranks 48 in its Medicaid spending! Here is an opportunity 
for VA to do the right thing and provide a better safety net for the poor and vulnerable in our state. I urge 
you to support the expansion of medicaid in VA .
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